
 

 

 

22nd November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer and brass/woodwind players! 

 

I am writing to let you know about a beginner band that is starting next term after 

school at Preston Music Centre. This is a new opportunity for young brass and 

woodwind players from schools across Preston to come together, make music, have 

fun and make new friends. We will be rehearsing every week and giving a 

performance to parents and friends at the end of each term.  

 

Preston Music Centre meets at Fulwood Academy, Black Bull Lane, PR2 3PD on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays and offers instrumental lessons and ensembles. The 

beginner band is going to rehearse on Tuesdays at 5.00-6.00pm starting on Tuesday 

11th January.  

 

The band will be for beginners on any brass or woodwind instrument, including 

trumpets, cornets, horns, trombones, baritones, flutes, clarinets and saxophones. We 

will start with some simple warm-ups and pieces that everyone will be able to play. 

 

I do hope you are able to come. Please phone/text me on 07708 296910 if you have 

any queries or see  https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/make-music/preston-

music-centre-2/  for full details and to register. Alternatively, just come along on 

January 11th for a free trial and to see if you like it! 

 

Hope to see you in January! 

 
 
Christopher Cull 
Head of Preston Music Centre 
christopher.cull@lancashire.gov.uk 
07708 296910 
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